December Newsletter
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Our heat in the building is still unpredictable.  Please continue to have the students dress in layers, so they can be comfortable and have the best atmosphere for learning.
GRADES

If you have any questions about your child’s grades please contact me by phone or e-mail.  I would be happy to discuss any issues you might have.

330-644-2281

mmilosovic@coventryschools.org
The next grading period ends January 16.  Please make sure your student has any past due work turned in by then.

HOMEWORK 

We have had some issues lately with students not turning in their homework.  My policy is to keep the students in from recess until all of their past due work is complete.  If you have any questions regarding this please contact me.

We did much better in November on our Pizza Hut reading goal.  Please continue to read with your child and encourage them to read on their own.

STRATEGIES

When doing math homework please encourage the students to use the strategies taught to them in class.  For instance when solving story problems the students are taught to underline the question or command and circle all important information pertaining to what they underlined.  This keeps them on track only using the information they need.  Also, if it is a problem involving a graph it is a good idea to circle the graph key so they understand exactly how to read the graph.

EVENTS

Our class will be visiting the PTA’s Santa Shop on Thursday Dec. 5.  Please fill out the envelopes sent home with names and money amounts and return them on the 5th for the students to make their purchases.
Our 2nd Reading SCA will be on Friday Dec. 13.

The 3rd grade Winter Musical will be Tuesday Dec. 17 at the high School at 6:30 P.M.  Please don’t forget to sign the permission slip for the students to take a bus to the High School that morning for rehearsal.

During the month of December the students will be involved in an economics project in Soc. Std.  We will be setting up a small business that produces chocolate dipped pretzels for sale in the cafeteria.  We will have Marketing, Production, Sales, and Accounting Departments.  Ask your child which department they are working in.  The proceeds from the sales will be donated to a Philippine’s Relief 
Organization
Odds and Ends

The Holiday winter break is from December 21 – January 3.  School resumes on Monday January 6.

IMPORTANT DATES

12/5 PTA’s Santa Shop

12/17 3rd grade Winter Musical

12/13 Reading SCA #2

12/20 Last day of school before Winter Break

1/6 School Resumes
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